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Email: discoveryhighptsa@yahoo.com 

 
December 5, 2019 

 
 
Dear  
 
 
My name is ______________________     
 
 
The Discovery High PTSA will be hosting its annual Miss Discovery Pageant on March 14, 2020, 
at the Discovery High School Theatre in Lawrenceville, GA. The pageant is open to young girls 
from daycare ages 3-18 and school grade levels K-12 living in the Discovery Cluster for 
Gwinnett County Public Schools. Miss Discovery Queens will celebrate strong, committed young 
women who are willing to represent the community as a goodwill ambassador.  
 
Each participant is asked to obtain a sponsorship ad and/or donation to help cover her pageant 
expenses. Participants compete for the opportunity to represent their community along with their 
school and have the most exciting year of their life experiencing the Miss Discovery Family and 
all that it offers: friendship, leadership, and the opportunity to make a difference in our 
community. 
 
As a sponsor, you will contribute to a hopeful future by helping a participant develop and refine 
personal attributes such as self-esteem, public speaking, and confidence that will assist in future 
endeavors. Your sponsorship will help participants take the first step towards reaching their goals. 
 
Our fundraising goal is $5000 for scholarships and prizes for the contestants. We hope that you 
will consider making a financial donation to help support the participants of this event. All donors 
will receive ad space in the 2020 Miss Discovery Pageant Program Book.  Donations may be 
made at any time, but the payment deadline for acknowledgement in the Program book is 
February 18, 2020. Make checks payable to: Discovery HS PTSA. 
 
If you care to sponsor a specific pageant contestant, please complete the attached form and submit 
your payment by check or credit card. Check payments should be given directly to the contestant 
with your completed ad form. Credit Card payments may be made by requesting an invoice; you 
may email: discoveryhighptsa@yahoo.com 
 
 
Thank you for your support of the Discovery High PTSA and the education of our children. 
 
 
 
With sincere thanks, 
 
 


